Good morning, MASE Family,

We would like to present you with a unique and free opportunity to participate in a new
summer virtual ACT program through MASE. This class will prepare all MASE students that are
scheduled to take the ACT this summer. Mrs. Ange’s ACT prep class is going to be provided in a
virtual setting pending your cooperation and assistance. Her virtual class will be very similar to
her regular class, with the additional benefit of ACT Math tutoring being provided by Mr.
Coules, a certified math instructor with a local district school. The Deadline to registrar for this
class is Friday, June 5, 2020.

At this time, Mrs. Ange’s class will be available to access via your student’s’ phone, tablet, or
traditional computer.

What we need from you is this: an email address and current phone number for registering
your student with the two to three programs that will be used to provide this service.

We want to ensure parents and guardians that this information, along with your student’s
privacy, has been at the forefront of every decision being made regarding his/her participation
in this class. Your student will not be visible to other students in the classroom, nor will your
student’s responses to question be visible to other students in the classroom.

In addition, we ask that you be patient with this process, as this is new to all involved.

Should you choose to opt-in to this opportunity, please provide the following information to
Mrs. Ange at pange@discovermase.org.

e Student Name (Last, First)

e Student’s Current Grade Level

e Contact Phone Numbers for both Student and Guardian
e Student’s Email Address

e Type of device that will be used (laptop, phone or tablet)

Mrs. Ange is excited to be offering her students this opportunity for continued preparation for
the next ACT test.

Should you choose to opt-in to this program, you will receive a series of emails with instructions
on how to set up your technology to access the instruction.

Respectfully,

MASE ACT Department



